

April 4, 2013

Chris Peterson, Research Assistant Center for Civic Media Massachusetts Institute of Technology Via email at 3584-52686989@requests.muckrock.com

Dear Chris:

I am responding to your Freedom of Information Act request of March 12, 2013, in regards to

"Copies of written and electronic complaints and challenges for removal, reclassification, or other reconsideration of publications including books, magazines, movies, websites (e.g. filtered from library computers), or other media from January 1, 2010, to present, as well as records, petitions, and correspondence related to these challenges."

I have since exchanged emails with you as to the various nuances of censorship and challenged items in public libraries, and wish you all the best in your research. As to this library, however, there have been no written or electronic complaints about materials in The Lenox Library's collection from January 2010 to the present time.

Regards,

Sharon Hawkes Executive Director